

ALGONQUIN AND LAKESHORE CATHOLIC DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD

Posted: April 17, 2015

Catholic school chosen to sing O Canada coast to coast



Archbishop O'Sullivan Catholic School was one of two Kingston schools selected to participate in Hometown Proud, a national program which incorporates teachable moments and a cross country recording tour featuring thousands of elementary school students from each province and territory singing O Canada together. The Department of Canadian Heritage, in celebration and commemoration of the 50th anniversary of the Flag of Canada, has provided funding for elementary school programs in 2015. As part of the Canadian Heritage program, a recording session tour to 80 elementary schools across Canada is taking place. Students will be featured on the largest recording of O Canada to date, in commemoration of the 50th anniversary and for a potential world record. MPP Ted Hsu was in attendance to help the school celebrate this memorable experience.